2016 Global Relay Canadian Road Championships, Ottawa/Gatineau

ACCOMMODATION INFORMATION

A block of rooms at Carleton University has been reserved from June 23rd to June 29th, 2016. This will be the Race Headquarters and the location for numbers pick-up/confirmation plus meetings with officials.

Carleton University is located next to the Rideau Canal and it provides easy access to the very extensive system of bike paths that will enable you to easily explore the National Capital Region. A great way to keep the legs loose for the racing or a cool down post-race ride.

Please see below for a breakdown of their room options and rates:

Room Style	Details	Maximum Capacity	Rate (per night)
Traditional	Single	1 Person	\$50.11 + HST
	One single bed which shares a washroom		
	with the adjoining room		
	Double	2 Persons	\$79.00 + HST
	Two single beds which share a washroom		
	with the adjoining room		
Suite	Consists of two bedrooms, each furnished	2 Persons	\$130.09 + HST
	with one bed and a desk that share a		
	private washroom and kitchenette		

Please note that we have a limited inventory of single rooms.

Parking is available for an additional fee. The parking lots do not have any overhead height bars at the entrance so no problem for roof racks, large vans or team vehicles.

Free wireless internet is available and a complimentary hot and cold breakfast buffet is included with your stay. Breakfast is served between 6:30am and 9:00am in the Fresh Food Company Cafeteria which is located on the 3rd floor of Residence Commons. Public television lounges are available on each floor for guest use.

Lunch and dinner are also available at the Fresh Food Company Cafeteria plus you can easily find a Tim Hortons, Subway, Starbucks outlets, etc.

Check-in is any time after 3:00pm and check-out is 11:00am.

Carleton University is now accepting reservations. Between March 14th and May 8th, please call (613) 520-2600 x1487 to secure your reservation. Beginning May 9th, you may call the Reception Desk directly at (613) 520-5609. Alternatively, you are welcome to contact their team by emailing summer.reservations@carleton.ca.

When contacting Carleton University, please ensure that you indicate that you are part of **The Canadian National Road Cycling Championships.**

Please note that Carleton University will require you to call them and provide your credit card information to secure the reservation; full payment will be due upon arrival. This information can only be delivered through the telephone for security purposes.

For more information please visit the following link: http://conferenceservices.carleton.ca/accommodations/individual-quests/